
 

 

 
6 May 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents and Caregivers  
 
It has been a great start to the Term and weather certainly played its part for our Cross Country 
today.   
 
As has been communicated to the students this week, we expect all students from Monday 9 
May to be in full winter uniform.  
 
For Senior School Students:  
 
Boys  
Dark grey trousers or shorts and navy striped winter shirt, navy jersey, blazer, long dark grey 
(with navy stripe) socks and garters, plain black dress loafers. When wearing a jersey, the 
shirt must be tucked in.  
 

Girls  
Long or knee length navy skirt worn on the waist with a long-sleeved oxford blue blouse, navy 
jersey, blazer, black opaque tights, black leather loafers. When wearing a jersey, shirt must 
be tucked in.  
 
For Middle School Students:  
 
Boys  
Dark grey shorts or trousers and grey striped winter shirt, royal blue jersey, blazer, long grey 
socks (with royal blue stripe) and garters, plain black leather lace up school shoes. When 
wearing a jersey, the shirt must be tucked in.  
 

Girls  
Tartan skirt worn on the waist and below the knee, long sleeved silver oxford blouse, royal 
blue cardigan or royal blue jersey, blazer. Black opaque tights, plain black leather lace-up 
school shoes. When wearing a jersey, shirt must be tucked in.  
 
If, for reasons beyond your control, you were unable to purchase assorted items of the winter 
uniform by this date, please could you email your child's Tutor Teacher.  
 
The uniforms can be viewed and purchased through the Mungos Uniform Shop by clicking 
here.   
  
Yours sincerely  
  
  
Carl Lidstone  
Deputy Principal – Pastoral, Middle School   
  
Eric Wall  
Deputy Principal – Pastoral, Senior School  
   

 

https://ole.saintkentigern.com/homepage/8780

